
  

 
 
CIRCULAR 
  FILE:  AP 6/5/9 TO: 

CC: 

SPREP Focal Points 

GEF ISLANDS Focal Points    DATE: 7 August 2023 

  CIRCULAR: 23/65  

   

SUBJECT: ISLANDS Pacific Project Steering Committee (PSC) Meeting, Koror, Palau, 16-17 
October 2023: Postponement 

Dear Focal Points, 

 

Reference is made to circular 23/57 dated 11 July 2023, in particular the ISLANDS Pacific Project 

Steering Committee (PSC) Meeting proposed to be held in at the West Plaza Hotel at Lebuu Street, 

Koror in Palau from 16th to 17th October 2023. 

 

This circular serves to inform you that due to changing circumstances of the ISLANDS Pacific Project, 

the second PSC meeting, initially scheduled for Palau, is postponed to a later date SPREP and UNEP 

have decided to use this time for a Project consultation meeting to review the project with the aim of 

improving its design for effective implementation. Details will be provided in due course. 

 

For more information, please contact Joshua Sam, Hazardous Waste Management Adviser at 

joshuas@sprep.org and copy Edward Nicholas, ISLANDS Pacific Project Manager at 

edwardn@sprep.org. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Easter Chu Shing 
Acting Director General 
 
ECS/JS/rk 
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